
 

 

 

 
 

 

Dover Court Association Meeting 

 

9.30am Friday 26th April 2019 

 

Dover Court International School (“DCIS”) Cafe 

 

 

 

Introduction - Celeste Saunders and Aisling O’Leary introduced themselves as 

the new co-chairs of the Dover Court Association (“DCA”). The minutes of the 

last meeting were read out.  Celeste explained that all parents were members of 

the DCA and that the DCA relied on the help and support of all parents.  A 

volunteer sign up sheet was then sent round. 

 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

 

Mr Short (DCIS Principal) ran through the process for lost property.  He 

stressed the importance of all items of uniform and equipment to be named to 

facilitate return of lost property.  He also reminded parents that the adherence to 

school uniform is imperative.  Zoe Hancock (Director of Admissions & 

Marketing) advised that a cupboard had been identified to store all lost property 

next academic year. 

 

 

DISCO 

 

The Upper Primary disco was a great success with over 70% of students 

attending. 

 

 

PARENT’S QUIZ NIGHT 

 

Again a very popular event with 16 tables of 10 people taking part on the night. 

 

 

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 

 



 

 

140 families which consisted of approximately 500 people attended.  There 

were a few minor issues on the night but solutions were found and new ideas 

will be taken forward to the next time this event is held. 

 

 

TERM 3 EVENTS 

 

The Parents’ Social is being held on the 11th May.  Tickets are now available to 

book online and booking will close on Tuesday 30th April. 

 

The Family Sport’s Day is scheduled to be on the 15th June.  No sports have 

been finalised yet due to the ongoing building work and the logistics of where 

each activity will be situated.  The event is aimed at both primary and 

secondary children plus parents.  There will be different sports to try this year. 

 

There will be a used uniform sale at the end of term.  Celeste asked parents to 

check the sizes of the items they buy as they can vary from new items as they 

have been washed. 

 

 

AOB 

 

Zoe explained that she was working on next year’s school calendar and 

requested that if parents had any ideas of things to incorporate in the calendar or 

would like to suggest any new events for the DCA to consider running please 

send them to her. 

 

TEACHER APPRECIATION EVENT 

 

Parental help and support will be needed for this event.  As this is a surprise 

event please don’t discuss it with teachers. A step by step guide will be sent out 

via the class parents to each class in every year group nearer the time. 

 

 

Aisling closed the meeting at 10.30am.  No date was given for the next 

meeting. 
 


